
 

 
 

 
July 22, 2022 
 
 
Canadian National Autism Foundation 
FAO: Christine Tina Fougere, President and Founder 
38 King Street East 
PO Box 66512 
Stoney Creek, ON    L8G 5E5 
 
 
Dear Ms. Fougere, 
 
Thank you for the donation of $2000 from the Canadian National Autism Foundation 
to support the Autism Assistance Dog Guide program. 
 
As you know, these funds will be put to use right away supporting our mission which 
is to empower Canadians with disabilities to navigate their world with confidence 
and independence by providing Dog Guides at no cost to them and supporting each 
pair in their journey together, despite the expense of over $35,000 to raise, train 
and place each one. With no government funding, Lions Foundation of Canada relies 
on donations from foundations like yours to provide these special Dog Guides.  
 
Dog Guides are a life-changing gift to someone living with a disability. Thank you for 
helping us continue to give that gift. Our clients often remind us that their Dog Guide’s 
value goes far beyond the sum of its skills. By instilling confidence as a devoted 
presence, Dog Guides change their handler’s lives – fostering independence, 
strengthening connections to the people and places around them, and providing 
safety.  
 
If you need further information, please contact me at 1-800-768-3030 Ext. 300 or 
drosenblum@dogguides.com. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Danielle Rosenblum 

Community Partnerships Manager 

Danielle Rosenblum 


